Jersey Youth Service
Multilingual Young People Project

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite your young person to join us ice-skating on the 1% of February between
6:45pm — 7:45pm. Please meet at the ice-skating rink for 6:15pm. Your young person can be picked
up from the ice-skating rink at the end of the session, alternatively please let me know if your young
person is going to walk home.

If your young person would like to participate in this activity, please book a place by texting Catia on
07797752629 or emailing on catiateixeira@jys.je no later than Thursday 18" January.

You MUST fill in the attached consent form and return it to Catia by no later than Thursday 25"
January. Places on these activities are limited so it is on a first-come, first-served basis.

The cost of this activity is £8.

Please contact me on the details below if you would like any further information.
Yours sincerely,

Cétia Teixeira,

07797752629 /[ catiateixeira@jys.je
Youth Worker




